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President's Message 
Jeff Rozelle, CRB

Fellow ISPE Midwest Chapter Members,

I wanted to extend a warm welcome to the new and returning members of the ISPE Midwest Chapter and update 
everybody on the exciting things we have planned for 2016! 

Special thanks goes to Eric Danielson for his continued leadership as ISPE Midwest Chapter President for the past 
two years as we transitioned chapter management. I also appreciate the support that the board of directors has 
provided in the planning of the great events that we had over the past year that included a beautiful day of golf in 
St. Louis, Tech-Ed Day at Arrowhead followed by BBQ tailgating and watching the 2015 World Series Champs!

The new Officers, Board of Directors and Chapter Manager for 2016 with contact information are included in this 
newsletter. Feel free to reach out to any of us if you have suggestions, comments or ideas for getting the most value 
out of your membership.

With renewed energy and commitment from the board, we are focusing our efforts to improve communication 
and involvement across our large geographic market.  For 2016, we have identified the following events that 
provide educational content and networking opportunities across our region.  We look forward to seeing you at 
some of these events in the coming year!

May 19 - Tech-Ed Day, St. Louis
June/July - Dinner Event, Minneapolis 
August 25 - Golf Tournament, Kansas City 
October - Dinner Event/Plant Tour, Lincoln 
December - Dinner Event, St. Louis

More information on these events will be provided in the near future and 
can also be found online at http://www.ispe.org/midwest-chapter. 
Thanks to each and every one of you for the support that you have 
provided the Chapter over the years. I look forward to seeing you soon at 
the next chapter event!

Jeff Rozelle
ISPE Midwest Chapter President
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Midwest Chapter Regional Event
GBA Presentation & Top Golf
ISPE Midwest Chapter had its first event of the year in Overland Park at 
the Topgolf facility. On Thursday, March 3rd, forty members met for 
dinner and a presentation by Sandra Bachamp and Shane Newman of 
GBA.
Shane and Sandra explained the use of Computational
Fluid Dynamics (CFD) simulation software in the design
of clean rooms. The presentation was well received and
educational, providing real world examples that
addressed risk analysis and cost benefit justification.
Afterwards, the friendly staff at Topgolf opened the doors
to the golf facility and provided instruction on the various games 
available. Topgolf has created a series of games that are a combination of bowling, darts and golf. The skill levels ranged 
from novices to golf pros. The games create ways to even the playing field and fun was had by all.

ISPE Midwest
Board of Directors

     

Jeff Rozelle, President            
jeff.rozelle@crbusa.com            

Tim Alsin, Vice President   
talsin@qspec.com

Beth Brock, Treasurer              
brock_beth_a@elanco.com            

Tiffany Coleman, Secretary         
tlcoleman4@gmail.com               

Eric Danielson, Past President  
eric.danielson@jedunn.com          

Gary Kaplan, Board Member  
gary.kaplan@crbusa.com               

Mike Glasker, Board Member  
mglasker@gbateam.com           

Jeremy Wynn, Board Member   
jwynn@muel.com

Vickie Norton, Board Member
vlnorton@stainlessintegrity.com

Kyle Nordstrom, Board Member
kyle.nordstrom@propharmagroup.com

Register Today!

Registration for Tech Ed Day is now open. 
Don't miss a day of 

education and networking with your peers

ISPE Members $25
Non-Members $50

Vendor Tables & Sponsorships Available

Shelley Klein, Chapter Manager
shelleyklein07@gmail.com

ISPE Midwest Chapter ~ 11511 W. 83 Terrace ~ Lenexa, KS 66214 ~ ispemidwest@gmail.com

ISPE student chapters are established to introduce students to the variety of majors which are relevant to careers in the Pharmaceutical and 
Biotechnology fields which they may not have considered before.

ISPE student members are very important. They are the future of the industry and ISPE as a society. We are currently expanding our student 
chapters to community colleges and universities around our region. 

If you are interested in supporting student chapters in your area, speaking at student chapter meetinga, hosting facility tours for students and 
members, or provide employment and learning opportunities through a student internship, please contact Tiffany Coleman, Midwest Chapter 
Secretary, at 816-210-7076. 

Brian Beck, Board Member
brian.beck@zoetis.com 

Ben Schroeder, Board Member
benjamin.j.schroeder@gsk.com 

http://www.ispe.org/midwest-chapter
http://www.ispe.org/midwest



